
Good afternoon Luis Perez Garcia, 

Thank you very much for your diligence and prompt attention to this matter. It is very 
important to our Webb County Veterans that we be easily accessible to provide our services to them. 
We cannot accomplish this mission without something as simple as a working front door to our office. 
The decision is to install hard-wired push buttons for our office. The chosen contractor is Door Control 
Service and the project total cost will be $592.46.

On behalf of myself and the veterans of our county I thank you once again and provide my 
complete support to you, Mrs. Govea, Ms. Gonzalez and anyone else assisting in completing this task.

Thank you,
David Garza
Veteran Service Officer
1110 Victoria St.
Suite 108
Laredo, Texas 78040
956-523-4399 ext. 4397


